
 

 Board Highlights for november: 
● Our current enrollment is at 635 
● PTO’s Trunk or Treat was a huge success we had approx. 300 people attend! 
●  Good news club is underway, they are finishing up the fall and will return in the spring. We have 

45 students attend each week. 
● We invited our veterans for lunch and 3rd grade sang during our lunches for veteran’s day! 
● 2nd grade had a wonderful time on their zoo field trip and wrote about their experience. 
● Pto had a BMX Bike performance show for the top sellers of their fundraiser - world’s finest 

fundraiser 

 
● Red ribbon week was a blast!  

 



 


